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Greetings to Friends and Fans of Emahoy Tsege Mariam Gebru, 

We appreciate the interest in the music of Emahoy Tsege Mariam Gebru and the efforts at 
promoting her works on social media and in public concerts by musicians and fans alike. 
However, we need to address those who have used the name of the artist, Emahoy Tsege 
Mariam Gebru, without the necessary approval from the Emahoy Tsege Mariam Music 
Foundation. We want to emphasize that the name of the composer and The Foundation, and 
any portion thereof, are registered trademarks of our organization. As the executive director of 
the Emahoy Tsege Mariam Music Foundation, I would like to inform everyone that any use of 
the composer's name or the Foundation's name without our explicit approval can lead to 
potential legal disputes, including civil lawsuits for punitive damages. 

This includes, but is not limited to, unauthorized use in commercial products, advertising, 
hosting events, or any other form of monetizing or public representation. Our foundation is 
dedicated to preserving the legacy and artistic integrity of Emahoy Tsege Mariam Gebru by 
funding music programs for underserved children including those impacted by trauma.  By 
ensuring the proper and authorized use of her name and the foundation's name, we aim to 
protect the brand of the organization, and honor the memory and great contributions of the 
composer to the world of music. 

We welcome collaboration and have always supported musicians, indie filmmakers and 
performing artists in the use of her music. If any individual or organization is interested in using 
Emahoy Tsege Mariam Gebru's name or the Emahoy Tsege Mariam Music Foundation's name 
for any promotional, commercial, or public use, we urge you to seek prior approval from The 
Foundation. This will allow us to assess the nature of the usage and ensure that it aligns with 
our policies and procedures. For all inquiries and requests related to the use of the name 
Emahoy Tsege Mariam Gebru or the Emahoy Tsege Mariam Music Foundation's name, please 
contact info@emahoymusicfoundation.org. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation 
in this matter. Thank you for your continued support in preserving the legacy of Emahoy Tsege 
Mariam Gebru. 

Sincerely, 

Tania Adams 
Executive Director  
Emahoy Tsege Mariam Gebru Music Foundation 


